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I strongly oppose this bill. I do not believe Tina Kotex is a competent leader nor has 

Oregon's best interest at heart. I believe she chooses what will suit her agenda, 

power & pocketbook, not what is best for the people. Allowing her to place a Senator 

only takes more voice away from the Oregon people. We need change and she 

should not have more power over the already, crumbling Oregon. We are starving, 

our children are uneducated and suffering, our city's streets & businesses are 

destroyed. Drugs are rampant, mental health & veterans are not being taken care of. 

Oregon is failing and her continued decisions are to blame. 

 


